

Superintendent

## BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS Office of the Superintendent 669 AVENUE A BAYONNE, NEW JERSEY 07002

Tel. (201) 858-5817 Fax (201) 858-6289

## Welcome Back September Update

August, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Guardians,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well this summer.

As a reminder, the Bayonne School District will be open in-person for students on September 6, 2023. Please see the school calendar for school holidays and abbreviated sessions for the upcoming year.

Some important items to share at this time include:

- September 6th, 7th, and 8th will be abbreviated school days
- Uniforms are required for all students
- If your child(ren) are sick, please keep them home

Also, as we collectively work to navigate the intricacies of social media, we wanted to take a moment to remind our community that there is only one verified Bayonne School District social media for each of the following social media platforms: "X (formerly Twitter)", "Facebook" and "Instagram". All other representations are not sanctioned by the Bayonne Board of Education.

When using social media, we urge our community members to be vigilant of false and unverified accounts and information. We ask that you always use caution when you suspect that information may be coming from a malicious or unverified source.

For the most up-to-date, current information and happenings in the Bayonne School District always refer to our district website and email communications.

- X (formerly Twitter): "@BayonneBOE"
- Facebook: "Bayonne School District-BBOED"
- Instagram: "bayonneschooldistrict"

If you have a specific question about your child's education, please feel free to contact your building principal.

Bee Safe.

John J. Niesz

Superintendent of Schools